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Good luck with your nervous breakdown. 
Thank you very much for coming. Thank you 
Keith.

When you read the transcript you will find 
there were several references to things that 
you were going to send us.

May I say to the Senators that the schedule 
for tomorrow has one change which I think 
toay not grieve you greatly, if I can find a 
copy of it.

Mr. Chercover: While you are looking, if I 
’bay be allowed a comment in closing, I 
think you probably noticed that I have not 
been reticent about coming forward and 
being very frank. It is at the same time 
Proper for me to say it was a great honour to 
be called and we were delighted to be able to 
come.

The Chairman: Thank you. The agenda for 
tomorrow at 10.00 a.m. is Télé-Métropole Cor­

poration, that is CFTM Television in Mon­
treal; at 11.30 a.m.—Television St-Maurice, 
Inc., CKTM-TV, Three Rivers, Quebec; at 2.30 
p.m. The Canadian Cable Television Associa­
tion, at four o’clock tomorrow afternoon the 
Maclean-Hunter Cable Television Limited. I 
think those things are as listed.

The session tomorrow night with British 
Columbia Television Broadcasting System 
Limited, has been cancelled. The British 
Columbia Broadcasting System is prepared to 
come here in May. However, as our hearings 
are ending in April, I agreed with Mr. Peters, 
on the telephone at the noonhour break, that 
we would be satisfied with a written brief 
which we will be receiving and which will be 
circulated to the Senators in the normal way 
for your interest and consideration.

There will, therefore, be no meeting tomor­
row evening.

Thank you.
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